
From: Kester, Tony <kester@aging.sc.gov>
To: Bedsole, Coretta Dcbedsole@aarp.org

Date: 7/18/2014 7:10:11 PM
Subject: Re: Can you meet on Monday, July 21

I should be able to that. We should be on the way back

Tony Kester
Aging Director
South Carolina Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350
Columbia, SC 29201
Phone 803-734-9910, Fax 803-734-9886
kester@aging.sc.gov

On Jul 18, 2014, at 3:47 PM, "Bedsole, Coretta D" <cbedsole@aarp.org> wrote:

Can you call in? Would that work for your schedule?

Coretta Bedsole

On Jul 18, 2014, at 3:42 PM, "Kester, Tony" <kester@aging.sc.gov<mailto:kester@aging.sc.
gov>> wrote:

I am in the Spartanburg area Monday

Tony Kester
Aging Director
South Carolina Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350<x-apple-data-detectors://0/0>
Columbia, SC 29201<x-apple-data-detectors://0/0>
Phone 803-734-9910<tel:803-734-9910>, Fax 803-734-9886<tel:803-734-9886>
kester@aging.sc.gov<mailto:kester@aging.sc.gov>

On Jul 18, 2014, at 1:47 PM, "Bedsole, Coretta D" <cbedsole@aarp.org<mailto:cbedsole@aarp. 
org>> wrote:

Tony,
Dan Jones, Charlie Terreni and I have had bits and pieces of conservation about the Duke
Energy settlement funds. Could you meet with us on Monday, July 21 at 3:00 pm at the AARP
offices to discuss our plan to recommend to ORS?
Thanks,
Coretta
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Coretta D.Bedsole
AARP South Carolina
Associate State Director - Advocacy
1201 Main Street, Suite 1720
Columbia, SC 29201
803.765.7383
cbedsole@aarp.org<mailto:cbedsole@aarp.org>

mailto:cbedsole@aarp.org

